Al-Sheikh receives an
expanded delegation from
Jerusalem

The PLO Executive Committee member, Hussein Al-Sheikh,
received an expanded delegation from the Jerusalem
governorate, which included various institutions of the city
of Jerusalem and the Fatah movement in the capital.

Al-Sheikhwelcomed them saying: “I smell in you this beautiful
smell of the walls of Jerusalem, in which every stone talks
about the history and legacy of our great people, and there 1is
no force in this world that can erase or change this history.”

He also briefed the delegation on the latest political
developments, and heard their briefing on the struggle on the
ground with the ongoing Israeli escalation targeting the city
of Jerusalem, especially in the areas like the Sheikh Jarrah
neighborhood, Jabal al-Mukabber, and Silwan.
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